ADDENDUM TO SUPERINTENDENT’S CONTRACT
BULLARD ISD

The Board of Trustees of the Bullard Independent School District and Mr. Jack Lee,
Superintendent, agree to amend the original contract between the parties dated the 14th day of
January, 2020. The contract extension was Board approved on January 25, 2021.

The addendum is as follows:

1. Paragraph 1.1 of the contract is changed to extend the ending date of employment under
the contract from June 30, 2022 to June 30, 2024.

2. Paragraph 3.1 of the contract is changed to increase the annual salary to the sum of one
hundred sixty thousand and no/100 dollars ($160,000.00).

The Board and the Superintendent agree that there have been no oral modifications to the

Superintendent’s contract. All other terms and conditions of the contract, as amended, shall remain
in full force and effect.

I have read this addendum and agree to abide by its terms and conditions.
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